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However, specific information about possible cases is part of ŀ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ medical record, and therefore, 
won't be shared with the community.  The university's aggregate numbers will continue to be reported 
through Linfield Ahead and on linfield.edu/covid every Monday. 
  
While it can be distressing to learn about a friend of a friend or a classmate who tested positive 
for COVID, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention defines a contact as someone who has more 
than 15 minutes of contact in a 24 hour period at less than six feet apart with someone who tests 
positive for COVID.  If you fit that definition, please contact the Student Health, Wellness and Counseling 
Center.  People who have had contact with someone who has had contact with a positive case ARE NOT 
considered at risk for exposure to COVID ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǉǳŀǊŀƴǘƛƴŜ ƻǊ ŀǾƻƛŘ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ  We do 
recommend people who fit in this category monitor their health closely and take their temperature 
twice a day and notify their health care provider if they become ill. 
  
  
All the best this semester,   
  
  
Jeff Mackay 
Dean of Students 
He|Him|His (Learn more here.) 
900 SE Baker St. A490 | McMinnville, OR 97128-6984 
503.883.2436 | Linfield College Student Affairs 
  

 
  
Land Acknowledgement for Linfield University 
Linfield University is located in the traditional territory of the Yamel (“Yam Hill”) band of the Kalapuya. 
After the 1855 Kalapuya Treaty (Treaty of Dayton), Kalapuya people were forcibly removed and are now 
members of the Confederated Tribes of the Grand Ronde. 
  
  
  

 

https://linfield.edu/coronavirus-update/index.html
https://www.mypronouns.org/
applewebdata://6319D171-FC6A-49DF-96AE-A87CC8AB6546/www.linfield.edu/studentaffairs
https://www.grandronde.org/

